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STAY INFORMED 

Contact the individuals 
listed below or Minnetonka 
Public Works for updates, 
questions or concerns 
regarding the Minnetonka 
Drive/Minnetonka 
Boulevard Forcemain 
Project. 

Richard Parr 
WSB & Associates  
651-286-8457 
Rparr@wsbeng.com 

Jim Malone 
Minnetonka Public Works  
Utility and Fleet Manager 
952-988-8400 
jmalone@eminnetonka.com 

Minnetonka Public Works 
11522 Minnetonka Blvd. 
952-988-8400 

 

GENERAL 
CONSTRUCTION 
REMINDERS 

• Please drive cautiously 
and pay attention to 
temporary signage. 
 

• All timelines are 
dependent on weather 
and subject to change. 

        

 

The City of Minnetonka is preparing to install a secondary forcemain 
(pressure sewer pipe) in your area. The project will move east along 
Minnetonka Drive from Williston Road to Elm Lane, and will continue 
east along Minnetonka Boulevard from Elm Lane to Guilliams Field. 
Please see the reverse side for a detailed map of the project area. 

The project is scheduled to begin in early April and is expected to last 
approximately two months, although the exact duration is still to be 
determined and weather dependent.  

PROJECT BACKGROUND 

The addition of a secondary forcemain will allow for waste flow to be 
diverted to a secondary pipe during needed maintenance on the original 
forcemain, and it will also improve safety and ensure the flow of waste 
in your area in the event of an emergency.  

INSTALLATION PROCESS 

Crews will use directional drilling to install the secondary pipe along the 
route of the existing forcemain. This will not disturb the street surface 
except for access pits needed to insert the new pipe.  

WHAT TO EXPECT AND PROJECT IMPACTS 

• There will not be any disruptions to your sewer service. 
• The project may not require full road closures of Minnetonka Drive 

or Minnetonka Boulevard, and will not impact trail use or access. 
• There will be construction in the right of way and temporary lane 

closures and shifts. Please plan accordingly for delays.  
• Work will be conducted during business hours, Monday-Friday.  
• You will begin to see construction equipment, signs and barricades 

along the road, but access will be maintained.  
 
MORE INFORMATION 

• Visit eminnetonka.com/mtkablvdforcemain for project details and 
updates. 

• Contact Richard Parr at 651-286-8457 or Jim Malone at 952-988-
8400 with questions or to get more information.  

 
We sincerely appreciate your patience and understanding throughout 
construction. 
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